RESOLUTION
BOLL WEEVIL ERADICATION PROGRAM

Delta Council urges USDA, Mississippi State University, the Mississippi Boll Weevil Management Corporation and grower organizations to continue focusing on methods for delivering the program on a least-cost basis at the farm level.  The Mississippi Boll Weevil Management Corporation should be praised for the hard work and careful attention which has been dedicated toward the objective of maintaining the most economical approach toward implementation of the boll weevil eradication program.


The maintenance program for boll weevil eradication should be administered in a way which keeps the costs low enough to justify sustained support. Also, we applaud the Mississippi Boll Weevil Management Directors for their responsible policies related to reserve funds and bond debt borne by region.  Delta Council respectfully requests that the Mississippi Boll Weevil Management Corporation continue a judicious policy, insofar as potential long-term indebtedness by individual boll weevil regions.
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